

Dear parents/carers,

In school, we have been reading a book called The Ice Palace by Robert Swindells. We drew our own picture of an ice palace inspired by a video tutorial. Now this week we want to make a 3D version of an ice palace. In school, the children have been planning how to create a 3D version of an Ice Palace using some different materials.

On Friday 8th December, we would like the children to build a 3D model of an ice palace in school.

Throughout the week, please collect some materials ready for the children to bring in to school to make their own 3D ice palace on Friday.

Please try to collect materials which you have available at home, this may include bits of rubbish/recycling e.g. cardboard, bottles, old household items, plastic tubs, lids, tinfoil, cotton wool, craft supplies such as coloured paper or paints or anything else you think might want to use. (We don't expect you to go to the shops and spend your money!) We do of course have some resources available in school to use such as paper, card, paints, plastic bottles etc.

If you have any questions, please ask.

Thank you, Miss Higginbotham and Mrs Jackson.